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Andrew Quagliata, a graduate of Professional & Technical Communication 
(as well as an RIT MBA graduate) begins his new RIT job as the Strategic 
Planning Manager for the Budget Office on 3 January 2006. Previously, he 
was Director of the Center for Campus Life at RIT. Congratulations, 
Andrew! 
 


